February 14, 2002
Filed Electronically
Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Division

7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Re: ECC ID: KNY-1931852313419, Model DGR09

Dear Sir or Madam:

FreeWave Technologies, Inc. (“FreeWave™) hereby applies for a Class Il Permissive Change for
its transceiver module, which the Commission has certified under FCC ID number KNY-
1931852313419.

With this permissive change, FreeWave seeks to remove from the original grant of certification
the requirement to epoxy 100- and 50-foot lengths of LMR and LMR-240 antenna cable to a
standard RF connector. In lieu of this requirement, FreeWave proposes to use a unique
connector. This change will not affect the operating or emissions characteristics of FreeWave’s
device.

FreeWave is not seeking approval for new antennas to be used with its transceiver; the same
antennas that were previously approved will be connected using the unique connector. The
transceiver requires professional installation, and FreeWave will provide end users and installers
with antenna installation and operating conditions for satisfying the Commission’s RF exposure
compliance. Samples of the installation manual and user manual are included with this
permissive change application.

With regard to Part 2.1043(b)(2) FCC Rules, we confirm that the DGR09 radio transceiver will
not be marketed under the changes requested in this application prior to a grant of the application.
Sincerely,
.
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Aleksey Pozhidaev
Engineer.



